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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  Newmarket Public Library Board 

 

From:  Todd Kyle   

 

Date:  June 18, 2014 

 

Re: Policies on Workplace Violence and Harassment 

 
 

The Workplace Harassment Policy and Workplace Violence Policy are subject to statutory annual review 

by the Library Board. There are no recommended changes to these policies. 

 

The following motion is recommended: 

 

THAT the Library Board receive the report on the policies on Workplace Violence and Harassment. 

 


